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St Jude’s Newsletter 

Week Ending 28th April 2017


CHANGE IN NURSERY HOURS
From September 2017, our nursery will be opening for full day sessions.  We hope that this will accommodate the needs of our parents who are eligible for the new government 30 hour funding. We will also be offering wrap-around care, providing sessions between 7.45am – 5.30pm. 

Letters were sent home earlier this week with full details of the changes.  If you are aware of any families with a 3 year old who might be interested in our provision then please ask them to ring school or call in. 
SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS

Sainsbury’s have now finished giving out vouchers. We will be collecting the vouchers until Friday 5th May and then we will be placing our order.  

Please drop off any vouchers you may have soon!
SCHOOL CLOSED
School will be closed for Mayoral elections on Thursday 4th May.
Y6 RESIDENTIAL
Payment cards have now been given out to the children who have booked on to the Hinning House residential trip. Please can you pay money into the school office (don’t forget your payment card) on FRIDAYS ONLY
Y6 SATs TESTS

As in previous years, during SATs week the children will be offered breakfast in school from 8.15am for all Y6 children.  It is not compulsory but usually well attended.

 TESTS WILL START WEEK COMMENCING

8TH MAY – 12TH MAY.

TEDDY BEAR PICNIC AND SPONSORED WALK
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NURSERY & KS1

                             Wednesday 17th May,

Money raised will be donated to
             “The Royal Manchester 
Children’s Hospital Charity”

FOOTBALL MATCH

St Jude’s will play Winstanley Primary at home on Tuesday 2nd May after school.
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CHOIR ACHIEVER
This week’s Choir Achiever is:

Kacie Critchley
ATTENDANCE
Attendance figures for the week ending 21st April were:
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Y1
100%

Y2
100%

Y3
100%

Y4
96.5%

Y5
98.8%

Y6
98.8%

Y1, Y2 and Y3 may wear non uniform on Friday 5th May for having the highest attendance.

Well Done!

PUNCTUALITY

Punctuality figures for the week ending 21st April were:
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1

Y6
0

Y6 may wear non uniform on Friday 5th May for being the most punctual class.

Well Done!

100% INDIVIDUAL ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY DRAW

188 children achieved 100% attendance and no late marks last week and were entered into a draw to win flowers.  The lucky winners this week are;

Lily Connelly

Paige Cullen

GOLDEN BOOK ACHIEVERS

R
Ruby Unsworth
Y1
Chantelena Daly
Y2
Alfie Hesketh
Y3
Brody Walsh
Y4
Aaliyah Jenkins
Y5
Joe Mulligan
Y6
Luca Bota

Well done to all this week’s Achievers!

“WELL DONE TO Y6 FOR HAVING FULL ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY THIS WEEK, YOU ARE ALL SUPER STARS”
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“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual”


